
 
 

For Immediate Release: 
 
Kenya Airways announces network adjustments for the upcoming peak season. 
 
Nairobi, Kenya, 11, October 2024 …Kenya Airways, has announced network adjustments in 
anticipation for the upcoming peak season, to ensure smoother and more efficient operations. 
 
The following are the network adjustments: 
 
Plaine Magnien, Mauritius  
 
Effective 27th October 2024, there will be an additional flight from Mauritius to Nairobi. The flights will 
now operate on Wednesday, Saturday and Sunday.  
  
 Moroni, Comoros Islands 
Effective 28th October 2024 there will be one additional flight frequency from Nairobi to Comoros on 
Thursdays. The flights will now operate on Monday, Thursday, Friday and Saturday. 
 
Zanzibar, Tanzania 
Effective 28th October 2024 night flights from Zanzibar will increase to 7 flights weekly.  
 
New York, USA 
For the period of 5th December 2024- 4th January 2025; there will be two additional flights from Nairobi 
to New York. The two additional flights will operate on Thursday and Saturday.  
 
Kigali, Rwanda 
Effective 1st November there will be one additional flight from Nairobi to Kigali on Fridays. This will 
increase the total flights to Kigali to 25 flights weekly. 
 
Mogadishu, Somalia 
Effective 15th October 2024, Kenya Airways will suspend all flights into and out of Mogadishu due 
to operational challenges. This will allow the airline to refocus its efforts on optimizing its route 
network and improving overall operational efficiency.  
 
Passengers holding bookings on affected flights to or from Mogadishu issued on/ before 4th October 
2024 and for travel or/ before 15th Oct 2024 will be contacted by Kenya Airways to arrange alternative 
travel options, including rebooking, refunds, or rerouting.  
 
 
Kenya Airways remains committed to continuously optimizing its flight schedule to better align with 
demand and performance objectives while ensuring the safety of its crew and passengers 
 
 

-Ends- 
 
 
 

About Kenya Airways: 
 
About Kenya Airways: Kenya Airways (KQ), The Pride of Africa, is Kenya’s national carrier and a leading 
African airline on a mission to propel Africa's prosperity by connecting its people, cultures, and 
markets. We fly to 45 destinations worldwide, 37 of which are in Africa, connecting over 5 million 



 
 

passengers and over 70,000 Tons of cargo annually through the Hub at Nairobi's Jomo Kenyatta 
International Airport. As the sole African carrier in the SkyTeam Alliance, we open up a world of 
possibilities for our customers, connecting them to over 1,060 destinations in 173 countries. We take 
pride in offering a delightful flying experience with a caring African touch. Our exceptional African 
hospitality has consistently earned us global recognition including the prestigious Skytrax World Airline 
Awards where we were honoured with the Best Airline Staff and Best Airline Cabin Crew in Africa in 
2024.  
 
For more information, visit www.kenya-airways.com or call our 24-hour Customer Services Desk at 
+254 20 327 4747. We are also available on X: @KenyaAirways & @KQSupport, Facebook: 
@OfficialKenyaAirways, Instagram: @OfficialKenyaAirways Tiktok: @officialkenyaairways For all media 
enquiries, please reach out to Kenya Airways Corporate Communications at 
Corporate.communications@kenya-airways.com 
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